
St. Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  

Roman Catholic Church 

415 North Brookfield Street 

South Bend, Indiana 46628 

 

An Apostolate of the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter  

Pastor:     

Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP  

Contact:             

Rectory Telephone:  (574) 233-1217  

Email: pastor@ststanparish.com 

Website: www.ststanparish.com  
 

Mass Schedule:  
Sunday:  7:30am / 10:00am  

Mon., Wed., Thrs.: 7:00am 

Tues., Fri.: 6:30pm 

Saturday: 8:15am  
               

Confessions:  
Mon., Tues., Fri.: 5:30pm - 6:15pm  

Sat., Sun.: 9:00am - 9:45am 
 

The Rosary is prayed after Mass Mon.-Sat., and before 10am Sun. 

“Pray, pray very much, and make sacrifices for sinners, for many souls go 

to Hell because they have no one to make sacrifices and pray for them.”  

      -- Our Lady of Fatima 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sunday, June 9 

7:30am:  Special Intention               (3rd Sun. after Pentecost) 

10:00am: Pro populo             (Ext. Solemnity of Sacred Heart) 

Monday, June 10, St. Margaret, Queen of Scotland 

7:00am: Miriam McGill (†) 

Tuesday, June 11, St. Barnabas, Apostle 

6:30pm: Helena Schwartzers 

Wednesday, June 12, St. John of San Facundo 

7:00am: Thomas Caudle 

Thursday, June 13, St. Anthony of Padua 

7:00am: Miriam McGill (†) 

Friday, June 14, St. Basil the Great 

6:30pm: Robert and Patricia Fritz (††) 

Saturday, June 15, Saturday of Our Lady 

8:15am: Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP 

Sunday, June 16, Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 

7:30am: Miriam McGill (†) 

10:00am: Pro populo 

Sacred Heart 

9 June 2024 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Enthronement of the Sacred Heart: 

Do you want more peace in your family, blessings on your 

undertakings, and a more perfect faith life? Jesus is standing 

at the door and knocking. Open the door for Him! Join the 

nationwide campaign to invite the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

into your home, classroom, or business.  

For more information, visit www.SacredHeartRevival.com. 

 

Meeting for Men: 

All men are invited to attend an evening of instruction and 

reflection about authentic manhood this Monday, June 10. 

The session will run from 7:00-9:00pm. Consider coming 

early to enjoy some social time with other men from the 

parish (light refreshments will be served). Msgr. Fritz will 

give a presentation followed by Q&A and a chance for fel-

lowship with other men. Please join us! 

http://www.sacredheartrevival.com/


Feast of St. Anthony of Padua: 

For the Feast of St. Anthony, a First Class Relic of him will 

be available for veneration on Thursday, June 13 immedi-

ately following the 7:00am Mass. 

 

Bible Study for Teens: 

On Saturday, June 22, there will be a Bible study for teens. 

The objectives of this lesson are (1) to appreciate the Age of 

the Patriarchs, and (2) to read the books of Exodus, Leviti-

cus, Numbers and Deuteronomy with understanding. Bring-

ing a Bible is recommended, but not required. We will gath-

er for snacks and a social at 6:30pm and the talk will begin at 

7:00pm; the event concludes at 9:00pm. 

 

Annual Parish Picnic:  

The parish picnic will be Sunday, September 8 at St. Peter 

and Paul Serbian Church [59248 Keria Trail]. The caterer 

needs a final head count by August 23. So, starting June 23, 

we will have sign ups available on-line and sign-up sheets in 

the church basement. Please provide your family name, how 

many are coming, ages of the children (so that age appropri-

ate games can be planned) and your choice of hamburger or 

hot dog. This year, we are asking that you bring a dessert to 

share (cookies, pies, cakes, fruit salads, etc.). We want every-

one to participate, so please be sure to sign-up!! 

 

Reception of Holy Communion - practical points: 

Use of the Communion Cloth: 

The cloth will be draped over the top of the rail; it is intend-

ed that your hands go under the cloth. Ideally, the cloth 

should be held against the collar bone, with a depression in 

the cloth so it acts as a safeguard should the Host fall. The 

use of the cloth also means that parents should consider 

going to Communion alternately (or ask a neighbor for help) 

so that babes in arms will not impede the reverent and safe 

reception of Communion. If you must hold a child while 

receiving, please use your right arm. 

General Reminders: 

It is best if only those actually receiving Communion kneel 

at the rail; this causes less confusion and makes distribution 

more efficient. When receiving Communion, no response is 

to be made; holding the head still, simply tilt it back, open 

the mouth reasonably wide, and stick the tongue out. Do not 

bow the head forward, lunge at the host, take it with the 

teeth, or leave the rail before the Host is completely in the 

mouth. Thank you. 

Appropriate Attire: 

To dress becomingly for God and neighbor, and in keeping 

with the reverence due to the Blessed Sacrament, kindly 

refrain from wearing revealing blouses (décolletage), sleeve-

less or backless dresses, form-fitting clothing of any sort, or 

any other raffish clothing.  
 

Do let your dresses and skirts fall below your knees. Ladies 

are highly encouraged to cover their heads whilst in church 

according to Apostolic Tradition and Sacred Scripture (see 

1 Cor. 11:2-16); men are highly encouraged to wear suits 

and ties, or at least dress slacks and collared shirts. With 

due regard to circumstance, we encourage all to wear deco-

rous attire befitting the sacred place and divine worship. 

 

Submitted Announcement: Catholic Summer Camp 

Come to Oak Top Hill this summer for Catholic Farm 

Camps. Experience faith, friendship, adventure, explora-

tion, crafts, games, nature, horses, and more!  

 St. Anthony's Camp: June 10-13 

 St. Anne's Camp: July 24-26 

Please contact Rita Lyden at ritalyden@hotmail.com for 

more information or to register. 

 

Eucharistic Revival: Procession 

Everyone is invited to the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage 

travels through the diocese from July 5-10. The pilgrimage 

will be making stops at parishes across our diocese, with 

many events planned, such as witness talks, adoration, Mass, 

lectures on the Eucharist, fellowship, potluck dinners, the 

opportunity to walk in the procession, and more. Please see 

this site online: https://events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/

g/marian/marian-route-diocese-of-fort-wayne-south-bend-

4a2PDnqpMm/overview 

 

Collections: June 2, 2024 - Total for Parish: $ 5,111.00 

 Mail-in Contributions: $ 50.00 

 7:30am Mass Collection:    $  2,035.00 

 10:00am Mass Collection:  $  3,026.00 
 

Attendance: June 2, 2024 - Total:  421 

 7:30am Mass:  126 10:00am Mass:  295 

 

Mass Intentions:  

The parish is not taking Mass intentions currently. If you 

would like the traditional Latin Mass offered for a specific 

intention, it is recommended to contact Our Lady of Gua-

dalupe Seminary in Denton, Nebraska [fsspolgs.org] or the 

FSSP provincial headquarters in Pennsylvania 

[info@fssp.com]. 

mailto:ritalyden@hotmail.com

